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By: Marie-Laurence Fabian, David Disler

The February 2017 Porzio Employment Law Alert, "New Jersey Appellate Division Increases Requirements Under the Open 
Public Meetings Act," by Marie-Laurence Fabian and David L. Disler, was republished in the March 2017 edition of The New 
Jersey Police Chief Magazine. 

To read the full New Jersey Police Chief Magazine article, please click here.
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